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The President 
 

Polish Cycling Federation 
Mr. Darius Banaszek 
President 
 
Sent by e-mail only:  
biuro@pzkol.pl 

 
Aigle, 3 January 2017 
Ref: Presidency 

Congratulations  

Dear President, dear Mr. Banaszek, 

On behalf of the Union Cycliste Internationale, please accept my warmest congratulations on your recent 
election as President of the Polish Cycling Federation.  

As a former President of a National Federation myself I know what an honour it is to serve cycling in this 
important role and I wish you all the very best in achieving your objectives. Your long experience and 
extensive cycling knowledge will be invaluable to you in your new role.   

Please be assured that the UCI will, under my Presidency, do everything it can to help to protect and develop 
our wonderful sport of cycling in your country and around the world. We look forward to collaborating with 
you over the coming months and years ahead.  

As you know, the National Federations are at the very heart of the UCI’s work so may I also take this 
opportunity to say that you would be very welcome to come and visit my colleagues and I here at the UCI’s 
headquarters at the World Cycling Centre in Aigle, Switzerland, should you have the opportunity.  

I wish you every success during your term of office and I very much look forward to working with you.  

With very warm regards, 

 

Brian Cookson 
President 
 
 
 
CC: David Lappartient, UEC President 


